
	

	

Wescon	Controls’	2017	Annual	Summer	Shutdown	
Monday,	July	3,	2017	–	Friday,	July	7,	2017	

Wescon	Controls	will	conduct	its	annual,	summer	shutdown	in	conjunction	with	the	upcoming	4th	of	July	
Independence	Day	Holiday.	 	 The	 shutdown	 includes	our	 two	manufacturing	plants	 located	 in	Wichita,	
Kansas	 and	 Juarez,	 Mexico,	 as	 well	 as	 our	 logistics	 center	 in	 El	 Paso,	 Texas.	 	 Additionally,	 product	
samples,	engineering	resources	(drawing	or	qualification),	and/or	quality	support	(PPAPs,	etc.)	will	not	
be	available.			

The	duration	of	our	shutdown	will	be	from	Monday,	July	3rd	–	Friday,	July	7th.		This	will	allow	us	time	
to	perform	maintenance	on	our	equipment/facilities	and	provide	time	for	our	employees	to	spend	with	
their	families.		WE	WILL	RESUME	FULL	OPERATIONS	ON	MONDAY,	JULY	10TH.	

In	order	to	serve	our	valued	customers	and	suppliers,	we	will	work	closely	with	them	during	the	month	
of	June	in	order	to	satisfy	their	needs	in	advance	of	the	upcoming	shutdown.		If	you	have	any	questions,	
please	contact	us	prior	to	the	close	of	business	on	Friday,	June	30th.	

Wescon	Controls	LLC	
2533	S.	West	Street,		
Wichita,	KS	67217	
800.835.0160	
www.wesconcontrols.com	

	


